
 

 

 WE WANT YOU!!! 
JOIN THE ALES PTO!!!! 

 
 

BE INVOLVED!!! 
MAKE A DIFFERENCE!!! 

 
 
 

NEXT MEETINGS: 
 

Meetings are the first Monday of every month at 6:00p.m. 
in the ALES Library.  Our last meeting of this school year 
is June 6th. We will hold elections at this time.  
 
Hope to see you there!   
 
Refreshments provided!! 
 

QUESTIONS:   
 

Call or email Mary Jo Black, President, at 
jeffmary13@roadrunner.com/(716)307-8835 
 
Please watch Facebook and the school website for future 
information! 

 


